Dear Parent/Carer,

As Class 2 will continue in ‘stepped-up measures’ they will not be able to attend the cinema trip on
Monday 6™. However, we will be showing the film in class and making the morning extra special for
them with some drinks and popcorn. We have already shared this arrangement with the children, so
they are aware.
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03.12.2021
Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: COVID-19 ‘Stepped up Measures’ Class 2

We have been carefully reviewing the cases of COVID-19 Class 2 during their time under stepped up
measures’. We have now had further confirmed cases within Class.

The decision has been taken in conjunction with and on the advice of the Health Protection Hub to maintain -
‘stepped up measures’ for a further week.

These measures are additional to the fundamental controls we already have in place covering issues such as
ventilation, cleaning and handwashing. The additional control measures have been designed to have minimal

impact on your child’s education, and are as follows:
y

1. Class 2 will stay together at lunchtime and playtimes and have lunch in their classroom

2. Class 2 will have staggered start and end times to the school day — Start — 9.15am and end 3.40pm

3. All clubs for Class 2 will be cancelled and will resume on Monday 13" of December — we will keep your
child’s place open and refund you any missing sessions. Th|s includes both breakfast & Wraparound
Club

4. Siblings — if you have children in other classes, please use the above times for drop off and collection
for all of your children. Please drop siblings directly to the classroom door and collect from there.

We will continue to liaise with the Health Protection Hub and will advise you again when these controls are
lifted.

As always, please ensure you are vigilant for symptoms and if your child does display symptoms,
please keep them off school and book them a COVID test using this link: Get a free PCR test to check if
you have coronavirus (COVID-19) - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

If your child is identified by national Test & Trace as a contact of a positive case, in addition to them taking a
PCR as soon as possible, we would also ask that they take daily LFD tests for a period of 7 days from the date

of exposure to the positive case.

Normal school arrangements will resume on Monday 13" of December 2021. | will write out to you before this
date to confirm the removal of ‘stepped-up measures’.

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours faithfully,
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Adam Ames
Headteacher
Crudgington Primary School

\ / FOOD HYGIENE RATING
~

‘Léarning g s\ ) fmss/ [000008| @ _y




